
 

 
8/11/23 Home Learning Class F 

 
Our topic this half term is ‘People who help us’ and this week we have: 

 

been learning all about firefighters. We created our own fire safety posters to explain to others how to 

stay safe. In addition to this we finished off our Halloween and bonfire night topic. In our independent 

learning we had the opportunity to create spooky decorations and write our own spells.  

In music we have begun to look at Reggae music and started to learn how to sing a Reggae song.  

Home Learning 

Reception 

This week the children have started to learn about Remembrance ready for an assembly this coming 

Friday. For homework:  create their own field of poppies. Please see the ideas below. You can be as 

creative as you like. As always, we look forward to seeing your finished piece of work. 

Reading 

We have nearly finished phase 2 phonics. Your child will now be bringing home books linked to these 

sounds. We expect the children to read at home at least 3 times a week. Please write in their reading 

record books when you read at home.  

Nursery 

This week the children have started to learn about Remembrance ready for an assembly this coming 

Friday. For homework: create their own field of poppies. Please see the ideas below. You can be as 

creative as you like. As always, we look forward to seeing your finished piece of work. 

Reading 

Share a book together. You could choose a book from home or there are books at school which you can 

borrow.  

Please complete by 15th November 2023 

 


